At a Budget Meeting of the Malone Village Board, held on April 8, 2019 at 5:00 PM at 343 West Main Street the following were present:

Joe Riccio

Mayor

Brian Langdon

Trustee (5:48 PM)

Norm Bonner Archie McKee Trustee

Trustee

Andrea Dumas

Trustee

Also in attendance:

Cheryl Douglas, Village Clerk

Kristine Lashway, Treasurer Chris Premo, Chief of Police

Gerald Fisher, DPW Supervisor

The Mayor, Board of Trustees and Department Heads went over the budget lines and discussed ways to trim the budget. Trustee McKee provided to the Board Members on March 25 several amendments that we could consider. Discussion will continue at the regular meeting to follow

ADJOURNMENT:

Upon the motion of Trustee McKee to close the budget meeting at 5:50 PM.

and the next budget meeting/public hearing will be scheduled at that time.

Respectfully submitted, Cheryl A. Douglas, Village Clerk